
Steel Partners Holdings L.P. Abandons Reverse/Forward Unit Split 
 
January 10, 2024 at 5:30 PM EST 
NEW YORK--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Jan. 10, 2024-- Steel Partners Holdings L.P. (NYSE: SPLP), 
a Delaware limited partnership (the “Company” or “Steel Partners”), announced today that it will abandon its 
previously announced 1-for-12,500 reverse unit split (“Reverse Unit Split”) of its common units, no par value 
(the “Company Common Units”), followed immediately by a 12,500-for-1 forward unit split of the Company 
Common Units (the “Forward Unit Split,” and, together with the Reverse Unit Split, the “Reverse/Forward Unit 
Split”). The Reverse/Forward Unit Split was previously extended on January 8, 2024 and was expected to 
become effective on January 11, 2024. 
 
About Steel Partners Holdings L.P. 
Steel Partners Holdings L.P. is a diversified global holding company that owns and operates businesses and 
has significant interests in leading companies in various industries, including diversified industrial products, 
energy, defense, supply chain management and logistics, banking and youth sports. 

 
View source version on businesswire.com: https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20240110218439/en/ 
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